
Town of Paxton  
Board of Selectmen 
Public Hearing Minutes 

Tuesday, May 12, 2009 
 
Members Present:                   Fred Goodrich, Chair  
                                                 Michael T. Quinlivan, Vice Chair  
 William Trotta, Selectman 
 
    Charles Blanchard, Town Administrator  
 
Attendees: Scott Burns, Verizon New England Inc. 
 

• Chairman opened the Public Hearing at 6:34pm to hear the Petition by Verizon New 
England Inc. to place ten poles on Rockland Street & Nanigian Road. 

 
• Scott Burns, Verizon New England Inc. confirmed that the new poles were to benefit the 

new sub-station that National Grid has recently installed. 
 

• Poles will be owned solely by Verizon, but put in place by the Paxton Light Department 
and billed to Verizon. 

 
• No public present and BOS had no objections to the poles. 

 
Motion (MQ) seconded (FG) to grant Verizon New England Inc. permission to place poles on 
Rockland Street & Nanigian Road as outlined in their petition. Unanimous all in favor. 
 
 
Motion (MQ) seconded (FG) to adjourn the Regular Meeting at 6:45pm. Unanimous all in 
favor.   
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Carol L. Riches, Administrative Assistant 
 


